
 
 

SCRIBNER-SNYDER COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
 

COVID-19/ARP ESSER III INFORMATION 
 
 

 Scribner-Snyder Community Schools crafted a “Return to School” plan for the 2020-2021 
school year and has revised that plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  That plan was made 
available and posted to the school district’s website. 
 
 We continue to use our plan to deal with the multiple issues presented to us due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic in collaboration with community and the 3Rivers Health Department.  The 
original plan will remain intact and revisions to the plan for subsequent school years will be 
made to reflect changing circumstances and guidance. 
 
 Scribner-Snyder Community Schools intends to use federal ARP ESSER resources in 
accordance with the established parameters and to the other allowable uses.  Below is an 
explanation on how we plan to use our funds for the future. 
 
ESSER III - $425,238 
 
2022-2024: 
•  $16,000. Supplies and equipment to sanitize facilities 
•  $50,000. Technology upgrades in computer technology for students and staff for use at home 
and school. 
•  $74,671. Purchase curriculum to align essential learning standards and work to close the 
learning gap in reading social studies and vocational education. 
•  $92,787. Hire a full-time substitute teacher to cover for staff illness, mental health breaks 
and training. 
•  $51,250. Hire a full-time paraprofessional to support teachers to close leaning loss and 
narrow the gap between low-income students and students with disabilities. 
•  $42,030.  Fringe benefits for the two above positions. 
•  $37,800. Contract with ESU #2 for Early Childhood SPED Teacher 
•  $60,700. Expanded cleaning services to provide and extra employee to wipe down and 
disinfect hi touch surfaces multiple times per day. 
 
*Plans are subject to change 
*Any feedback on how these funds are spent should be sent to Joe Peitzmeier at 
jpeitz@sstrojans.org 
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